
Public Zoom Invitation
The Environment Agency and Network Rail invite you to a public zoom 
meeting on Thursday 22nd October.

The Environment Agency will shortly be commencing the next stages of 
work at Shade Chapel following significant damage to the culvert from 
recent flooding events earlier this year.

Whilst this work is being carried out, Network Rail will be continuing 
repair work to Gauxholme Viaduct.

Please join us to hear more about the next stages of both these schemes 
and how we are working together to minimise disruption to residents.

Join Zoom Meeting:
Thursday 22nd October, 7.30pm – 9pm 
Meeting ID: 886 8453 5971
Passcode: 509819

If you would like to submit a question for discussion at the meeting, 
please email us at FRRS2@environment-agency.gov.uk.
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